
 

Town of Stow 
CEMETERY DEPARTMENT 

380 Great Road 
Stow, Massachusetts 01775 

 

 

Minutes of the Cemetery Committee Meeting of: December 8, 2021 

Committee Members Present: Chairman Glenn Hammill, Kenny Banks, & 
Superintendent *GH* Gledhill 

 Discussion on the Minutes of: December 1, 2021, a move to approve the minutes 
as amended from the chairman Glenn H. was second by Kenny B. minutes 
approved. 

Review Bills / Expenditure: Totaling $5,951.56. $1462.25 for Expenditure 
$3,289.31 was spent on trees from the Cemetery Capital Article 45, ATM 7/20. 
While $1,200.00 was spent from the Perpetual Care Account. 

Correspondence:  The Eagle Scout Veterans Project was well presented by Jack 
Peterson and well received by the committee members. The committee vote to 
support this project. GH add that he would help in anyway necessary. He also 
mentioned like most projects we are involved in. We could assist with some or all 
the funding for his project.                                                                                                              

Superintendents Report: Still waiting for the Highway to setup a budget meeting. 
I understand that the new Clear.Gov format cannot be downloaded. Which could 
mean that signing the card of intention is still hinder me from fulfilling my duties 
as Cemetery Supervisor.  

Meeting Adjourned:  at 5:15pm 

Minutes Submitted By: *GH* Gledhill 
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